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  ==Your Message==
    Service category: Bylaws & Policies
    Account Number: 
    Subject: Masks
    Message:
    Hello,
   
    I am wondering if there is discussion regarding making masks
    mandatory. There are multiple other city’s taking this step and
    Saskatoon is not. Another question of Saskatoon being reactive
    rather than proactive?
   
    Thanks.
    Attachment:
   

==Your Details==
First Name: Matthew
Last Name: Decker
Email: 
Confirm Email: 
Neighbourhood where you live: Forest Grove
Phone Number: 
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